
 
To all colleagues and students at the Catholic University in Lvov 
To all colleagues and students in Ukraine 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
With deep feelings of sorrow and indignation, we have obtained the news of the 
killing of Bohdan Solchanyk, a lecturer of History at your University. 
 
We are praying for you, and with you and, along with the Psalmist, we are looking 
out for the days when „the righteous will flourish, and the abundance of peace will 
endure so long as the moon.“ (Psalm 72:7) 
 
God protect you in your struggle for peace and justice! 
 
Please, accept our condolences over all the victims who died on Independence 
Square in Kyiv, among them over your colleague Bohdan Solchanyk, on behalf of 
many teachers and students of the Protestant Theological Faculty and of the Institute 
of Philosophy and Religious Studies of the Faculty of Arts, both of Charles University 
in Prague, Czech Republic.  
 
Jan A. Dus  
Lecturer of New Testament Greek  
jadus@etf.cuni.cz 
 
Lenka Karfíková 
Professor of Philosophy  
karfikl@volny.cz 
 
 
Prague, March 1, 2014 
 
 
Condolence List: 
http://nomadva.webgarden.cz/rubriky/novinky/kondolence-do-lvova/ 
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